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Competitions to look 

forward to. 

We have two upcoming events for 

the children to look forward to. 

The first competition for the aca-

demic year will be to design a pam-

phlet  to promote safe and consid-

erate parking around the school. 

This competition is for the children 

in Year 5 and Year 6 only and will 

support our mission to persuade 

parents to park considerately so all 

children can be dropped off and 

picked up safely. 

The winner of this competition will 

have their pamphlet photocopied 

and the JTA Team will be distrib-

uting them amongst the cars 

parked before and after school to 

spread the message. 

The deadline for entering the com-

petition is Friday 24th January 

2020. 

We hope to have a great variety of 

pamphlets to choose from.       

Good luck! 

After half  term we will be asking 

all the children to  design their own 

‘High Viz bag’  to stay safe in the 

dark and bad weather. 

The competition will be open to the 

whole school with a prize for the 

best bag in each Key Stage. 

Do look out for further details after 

half term! 

Finally, please be aware that we 

have mentioned our parking cam-

paign to the Local Authority and 

PCSO Team and they will be patrol-

ling and ticketing cars that are 

parked illegally outside of the 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are the new Junior 

Travel Ambassadors      

Team. 

Let us introduce               

ourselves.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi! I am Luciana and I am a JTA 

at William Morris. I am really 

looking forward to meeting with 

the staff and children within my 

role as a JTA. I am looking for-

ward to  sharing my ideas and 

introducing various competitions 

and judging the entries we re-

ceive. 

               

                    

 

 

 

 

Hi! 

I am Katy Rose and I am part of 

the JTA Team. I am delighted to 

be here and I would like to in-

spire other children to become 

JTA’s and to follow their dreams.  

I would love to help keep chil-

dren safe, and to make a differ-

ence to the parking at William 

Morris.  I am looking forward to 

seeing all the competition en-

tries that we get and judging 

them with the JTA Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi! I am Josiah and I would like 

to keep the children safe by per-

suading the parents by not park-

ing in front of the blue gate, on 

the Zig Zags or on the double 

yellow lines. This stops emer-

gency services, visitors and staff 

from entering or exiting the 

school safely. I am looking for-

ward to seeing and judging all 

the entries for the different com-

petitions. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Hi! I’m Caleb I have many ideas 

to help the community stay safe 

whilst travelling to and from 

school. 

I am looking forward to all the 

duties the role involves, and 

seeing the entries to the compe-

tition and sharing those with the 

school. 


